
Berryhill Public Schools
Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA)

As required by federal law and in order to be in compliance with the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) of 1987. CFR Part 763-Asbestos Containing Materials in Schools, Berryhill Public Schools has been inspected and an Asbestos Management Plan has been developed outlining sampling and analysis and response actions if necessary. The Management Plan is available for viewing in the office of the superintendent during normal business hours.
